
Sent: 25/07/2023 3:13:38 PM
Subject: Stony Range effect from development

I call to your attention the DA 2022/0145, which will dominate the northern side of Stony
Range and shadow the vegetation growth with the height and the overall gloom in winter.
I often go walking and sketching in the park of Stony Range. It is easier for me, because I
have a disabled parking sticker and I can use my walking frame around the area.
This vegetation and wonderful trees will never be able to be replaced.
The development will further ruin the suburb of Dee Why, which is becoming a high rise
nightmare of units and offices, with little parking.
I would appreciate a council who listens to the concerns of loyal residents who have lived in
this area for many years.
Sincerely,
Janet Wright
17 Kirkwood St
Seaforth, NSW 2092

Sent from my iPad


